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The National Association for Gun Rights opposes  

bipartisan gun control legislation 
  
Washington D.C. – Dudley Brown, President of the National Association for Gun Rights 
responded to the gun control legislation introduced by Senators John Cornyn (R-TX) and Chris 
Murphy (D-CT). 
  
“The surrender-monkey Republicans are not only caving to anti-gun Democrats, but working 
hand-in-hand with them. This bill introduced by Senators Cornyn and Murphy aims to establish a 
gun control super-database – expanding the Brady-NICS gun owner registry, denying even more 
Americans of their due process rights. 
  
“Weak Republicans always push gun control laws under the guise of ‘enforcing the laws we 
have,’ but only end up pushing the Democrat agenda, giving gun owners more reasons to worry. 
NAGR will strongly oppose this gun control scheme and fight any Republican who surrenders 
our Second Amendment rights.” 
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